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Photos needed 

If you haven’t already, please send in a photo of your house 

for us to put on display, thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you believe, another term has flown by and the Owls and Robins only have one term left in 

Reception? The children have been working very hard and we are so proud of the progress they 

have made. We want you all to have a restful holiday but, of course, if you can find a little time 

to carry on reading that would be great! 

 

This week, we have talked about ‘Stranger, Danger’ as part of our Jigsaw programme. You may 

also wish to talk about this with your children. 

 

We have had a wonderful term teaching your lovely children and hope you have a 

Happy Easter holiday! 

 

 

  

Wanted 

 Ingredients to make play 

dough for our dough 

disco – flour, cream of 

tartare, vegetable oil, 

salt. 

 Old metal pots and pans 

and utensils to use in 

our mud kitchens 

In the last 2 weeks we have… 

 

 Practised different counting strategies, 

to 20 and beyond 

 Used art for talking to develop our 

language skills 

 Enjoyed our Forest School sessions 

 Used Stick Man and The Tiny Seed as 

focus stories for our learning 

 Learned many new sounds, as we 

progress through Phase 3 

 

Over the next two weeks we will… 

 Share the story of The Three Little 

Pigs 

 Look at features of our villages 

 Look at where we live, on a map 

 Start our new Jigsaw topic - 

Relationships 

 Develop our subitising and number 

composition skills 

Cake Sale 

School Council are holding a cake sale on Thursday 27th April, at 

the Brockham site. They are raising money to buy some small 

food bins for the playground to compost fruit and vegetables to 

help our school to be more sustainable. 

 

Please can you support this by BAKING and bringing in your 

delicious bakes to school on the morning of the 27th. All cakes to 

the infant kitchen please. 

 


